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Board Direction 

BD-000813-18 

ABP-301083-18 
 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 31/07/2018.  

 

The Board decided to grant permission generally in accordance with the Inspector's 

recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations, and subject to the 

following conditions. 

 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

 

As per Inspector’s recommendation – please standardise where necessary. 

 

 

Conditions 

 

As per Inspector’s recommendation – please standardise where necessary 

 

Note: Having regard to the nature of the application and of the appeal, the 

submissions made on file, the requests made for costs, the provisions of Section 145 

of the Planning and Development Act, 2000, as amended and to the discretion 

afforded to the Board in this matter, the Board considered that no particular 

circumstances apply that would justify the award of costs against the planning 

authority in this instance.   

 

Board Member  Date:   31/07/2018 

  Eugene Nixon   

 

 


